
Ms. Ellen Azadian 
835 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Apalachin, New York 13732 

Dear Ms. Azadian: 

April 25, 1991 

We would be very pleased to have the Women's Guild of Saint Gregory 
Church visit the Diocesan Center as part of t..lleir trip to New York, and 
have listed the confirmed activities you might wish to participate in 
during May and June: 

May: Friday 17th 
Sunday 19th 

Friday 23rd 

June: Sunday 2nd 
Saturday 8th 

Dinner in Honor of Alex Manoogian 
Mother's Day Dinner by St. Gregory's Church 
Ladies Guild 

Dinner in i~nor of the Patriarch of Istanbul, 
His Beatitude Archbishop Karekin Kazanjian 

Armenian School Closing DJnner 
Antranig Spring Dance 

Whatever weekend you decide is most r.onvenient, please let me know 
and I will confer with the Primate's secretary to see if there may be a 
mutually convenient tiae for him to meet with you. I look forward to your 
reply and if I may be of further assistance, it would be my pleasure to 
help. 

Yours sincerely, 

Syraun Palvetzian 
Executive Director 
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Ellen Azadian 
835 Pennsylvania Avenue 
Apalachin, New York 13732 

Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
ATTN: Bishop Khajag Barsamian 

Primate 
630 Second Avenue 
New York, New York 10016-4885 

Dear Very Rev. Fr. Khaj ag Barsamian,_ 

12 CORBETT AVE. 

BINGHAMTON, N. Y. 13803 

(807) 722·8801 

February 11,1991 

'-- >vel 
The Women's Guild of Saint Gregory a~~ planning~ a trip to New York 

City sometime during the months of May or June. We would like to visit 

Ellis Island and also attend services at the cathJial. 

We were wondering if it would be possible for you to sen~us a list of 

church activities that will be going on during this time period. 

We would love to attend. Thank you. 

EA/vt 

Sincerely yours, 

~>V~~r 
Ellen Azadian 
Co-Chairperson 


